
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 

Training for PRP Providers 

April 14, 2021  

                                      
The Maryland Department of Health (MDH) Behavioral Health Administration (BHA) will 

be offering two (2) additional sessions of the training originally offered in March for PRP 

Providers on “Corporate Compliance: Avoiding Audit Challenges in PRP 

Services”. 

 

The training is specifically targeted for newer PRP providers who do not have a working 

Corporate Compliance program and have not yet become accustomed to the routine 

audits performed by the Administrative Service Organization. There are a limited 

number of slots available for this training, and they will be offered on a first-come, first-

served basis. Please limit participation from your agency to no more than two (2) 

individuals. 

 

The training sessions will be held via GoToMeeting on the following dates: 

 

Tuesday, April 20th  

11:00 am – 12:30 pm, EDT 

Please register with the link below: 

Registration URL: https://attendee.gototraining.com/r/8631650477316124417 

Training ID: 262-425-308 

  

Tuesday, May 18th 

11:00 am – 12:30 pm, EDT 

Please register with the link below: 

Registration URL: https://attendee.gototraining.com/r/4889861775032878594 

Training ID: 312-107-260 

 

If you find that you are unable to attend after registering, please be sure to cancel your 

registration through the web link provided on your registration acknowledgement so that 

we can be sure to accommodate as many providers as possible. 

 

https://attendee.gototraining.com/r/8631650477316124417
https://attendee.gototraining.com/r/4889861775032878594


 

Thank you,  

 

Optum Maryland Team 

 

 

 
 

 

 


